Drive Like Your Friend Is Walking
From the Walk Friendly Newtown Committee

Newtown Borough is a special place — charming streets, walkable neighborhoods, and a strong sense of community. Whether you’re heading to State Street for coffee or picking up the kids from school, you’re sharing the road with neighbors, families, and visitors on foot.
At Walk Friendly Newtown, we’re working to make our streets safer for everyone, and that starts with awareness. Here are a few important reminders for drivers navigating the Borough:
· Slow Down — It Really Matters

Speed is the biggest factor in pedestrian safety. The difference between 25 mph and 35 mph can be the difference between life and death in an accident. Newtown Borough’s streets require slow, careful driving. Let’s keep it that way.

· Watch for Crosswalks (Even When You’re in a Hurry)

Pennsylvania law requires drivers to yield to pedestrians in ALL crosswalks. If you see a pedestrian waiting to cross, remember to stop and let them pass. A few extra seconds of patience helps protect the people of our community.

· Be Alert for Pedestrians Near State Street, Schools and in Neighborhoods

Kids play in their front yards, families walk and bike to school, adults take to the streets for exercise, families cross the street for ice cream, and many residents stroll through town throughout the day. Please take extra care on residential streets, around high-traffic pedestrian areas like the State Street Corridor, routes to Goodnoe Elementary School, and all Washington Avenue crossings. Some of our intersections have marked crosswalks, but many do not. Drive like you expect someone to step out at any moment — because they just might.

· Don’t Block Crosswalks or Sidewalks

When you stop your car in a crosswalk or across a curb ramp, you’re forcing pedestrians — especially those with strollers, wheelchairs, or mobility issues — into unsafe situations. Please stay behind the line and give people the space they need to cross safely.

· Eliminate Distractions

Texting, entering destinations into your car’s navigation, or even eating behind the wheel can steal your focus from what’s right in front of you. In a town with as many pedestrians as Newtown, distractions can turn dangerous fast. Eyes up, phone down.

· Be Extra Cautious at Night and in Bad Weather

Visibility drops in rain, fog, or darkness. Please use your headlights, reduce your speed, and be especially attentive near crosswalks. Pedestrians may be harder to spot — especially children or people wearing dark clothing.

· Be Aware of Visibility Issues When Turning
Vehicles making turns can be especially dangerous for pedestrians. Turning vehicles may not have a clear view of people crossing an intersection. Over the past five years, several motor vehicle-pedestrian accidents have involved vehicles turning while pedestrians were in the crosswalk. Please proceed slowly when turning and remain alert.
Driving safely isn’t just about following the law — it’s about showing respect and care for our friends and neighbors. Whether you’re a lifelong resident or just passing through, your attention and courtesy make a difference.
Walk Friendly Newtown is dedicated to improving pedestrian safety and improving walkability throughout. Thanks for doing your part behind the wheel.
